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I support Oregon's mail-in voting system because it demonstrably increases voter 

access and strengthens our democratic process. Mail-in ballots provide greater 

convenience, allowing individuals to vote from the comfort of their homes, at their 

own pace, and on their own time. This is especially important for individuals with 

disabilities, those with demanding work schedules, and those living in rural areas far 

from polling places. By removing barriers to participation, mail-in voting ensures that 

more voices are heard, leading to a more representative and robust democracy. 


